
 

900 S Broadway, 2nd Floor Denver, CO 80209     tel 1-800-344-4867    nationalMSsociety.org       

March 20th, 2019 
Dear Gwenna, 

 
Thank you for your generous gifts to help end multiple sclerosis. As a person who cares about the 

challenges of MS and wants to do something about MS now, your support is deeply appreciated. 
With 2.3 million people living with MS worldwide, it’s hard to believe that one person’s support 

makes a difference. But rest assured, your dollars are now at work accelerating life-changing 
breakthroughs that enable people to live their best lives today and that will ultimately end MS forever. 
Thanks to YOU... 

… a worried father was able to call an MS Navigator and get the information and resources he needs 
to help his son better cope with the challenges of MS. 
… a newly diagnosed young mother found support and a caring community to help her feel 
less alone. 
... a husband with shattered career plans found vocational guidance and new job options. 
… we are one step closer to funding research that will STOP MS in its tracks, RESTORE what’s 
been lost and END MS forever. 
Your giving means so much to everyone who envisions a world free of MS. Your support could help 

us make the next breakthrough! I am very grateful for your generosity.  

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Cyndi Zagieboylo 
President & CEO 

 
 
 

 

 

Name: Land Shark Bar and Grill 
Transaction Date: 3/20/19 
Total Amount: $1,030.00 
 
Name: Roberts Foundation Matching Donation 
Transaction Date: 3/20/19 
Total Amount: $1,030.00 
 

 
The National MS Society is a 501©(3) nonprofit organization, tax ID 13-5661935. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. 
Please note that this letter serves as your tax receipt. 
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